
February 2023 

 Greetings Brothers & Sisters, I cannot believe that I am into my Senior Vice 

President year by 8 months, with only 4 months until Convention. I have been busy 

and will be busy right up to Convention. I am: 

 ➢ Establishing an Auxiliary for the Greater Yamhill County Post #4015 o We have 

held an introductory meeting and are busy collecting applications for potential 

Auxiliary members. 

 ➢ Writing and preparing 2 new Resolutions to the Oregon By-Laws to be presented 

during Convention in June 

 ➢ Attended the National Mid-Year Cruise hosted by National VFW Auxiliary and 

National President Jane Reape 

➢ Will be attending the 2023 Legislative Conference in Washington D.C., March 5th 

through March 9th 

 ➢ Attend the Parade of Winners for Voice of Democracy during the Legislative 

Conference in Washington D.C. 

 ➢ Attend Sr. Vice Training in Kansas City, Missouri, March 12th through March 

15th. 

 ➢ Getting my chairmen and appointed positions together for next year. 

 Wow, no wonder the year is flying by. Remember, if you are interested in a 

Chairmanship or an appointed position in the line, please reach out to me and we will 

have a conversation. 

 Loyally, 

 Cookie (Debbie) Little 

 


